
 

 
 
 

     
 

Our Ref: EMC/2017/192 

Date: 4
th
 October 2018 

 
 
Attention Siani Davies 
Canterbury City Council 
Council Offices 
Military Road 
Canterbury 
Kent, CT1 1YW 
 

By Email Only 
 
Dear Siani 
 
Residential Development at Havelock Street, Canterbury, Kent  
CA/18/00260 ~ Discharge of Condition 6 (foul water) 
 
 
We refer to the correspondence received from Southern Water under cover of their letter dated 3rd July 
2018 with regard to the consultation on the discharge of the above condition. 
 
We acknowledge that the surface water run-off from the site originally believed to enter the public foul 
water sewer does in fact enter the public surface water sewer.  Following being informed of this situation, 
we issued a foul water sewer capacity check request to Southern Water and enclose a copy of the 
results. 
 
From the results it can be noted that there is currently in-adequate capacity at the approved Section 106 
Water Industry Act point of connection (MH3903) to the foul water sewer.  The nearest point with 
adequate capacity is approximately 80m  northwest of the site at MH(2002). 
 
As stated with the capacity check results, Southern Water Services have since 1st April 2018 moved to 
the ‘New Connections Services Charging Arrangement’.  It is acknowledged that this charging 
arrangement will apply to the site to cover the necessary infra-structure reinforcement works.  
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We trust that the above and enclosed meets with your approval, should you require any further 
clarification please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Paul Lavender 
 
 
 
 


